Speakwell Powertalk Covid-19 Vaccination Policy

Speakwell Powertalk is concerned for the health, safety and wellbeing of our members and
guests. As a responsible organisation there is a need for us to adopt a Covid-19 Vaccination
Policy.

This proposed Covid-19 Vaccination Policy has been developed in the hope that this will
provide greater certainty and peace of mind for our members and guests, as it will enable us
to hold meetings and courses as safely as possible under the Government’s Covid-19
Protection Framework (Traffic Light System).

For the purpose of our policy “being vaccinated” means having received all does required of
a government approved Covid 19 Vaccine.

As an organisation we:
e Must, as a minimum, comply with Government Covid-19 controls and requirements.

e Must also comply with event venue requirements when we are running events held
at premises that may have their own stricter Covid-19 controls and requirements.

e Will operate events online if we are not able to meet face to face.

e Will ensure members who are not able to access face-to-face services or meet the
vaccine requirements will still have access to a range of online services.

e Will regularly review our range of services for members with a view to making them
available in different formats, wherever possible.

POLICY:

Members, visitors, and guests are expected to provide a vaccine or exemption certificate or
online confirmation where vaccination is a requirement for attendance, as discussed below.

Members and Visitors

e Everyone must sign in using the Covid app or provide contact details using the
register provided by the Library.

e Use the Hand Sanitiser provided.

e All Members and visitors must provide a copy of their vaccination or exemption
certificate.

e |tisrecommended to wear a face covering for your entire visit; the Petone Library
does provide disposable face masks if you require one.

e Keep one to two meters distance from members and visitors wherever possible.

e [f you are unwell, please stay at home.
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